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Dear Parent and Carers

I hope this newsletter finds you well?!

This week we had 4 members of staff
that were awarded with their 25-year
commemorative badge pin for
working in education. Mrs Taylor, Mrs
Hooper, Mrs Cottle and Mrs Salamone
were presented with their award by
Crofty CEO, Simon Hague and
Director of Education, Mrs Lamb.
Children from the respective classes
were present to give them a cheer
and celebrate their brilliant
achievement.
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 7th October 2022

School
photographs:
20th and 21st
October

Last day of
this half term:
Friday 21st
October at
3.15pm

Parents
evenings:
Week
beginning 28th
November 
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This week, the School Council have met to discuss the collection for a
Harvest Food Bank. Posters have been made and they are now ready

to receive your kind donations. They are collecting items in jars,
packets, boxes and tins over the next 2 weeks. Please bring items
directly to the classroom doors and we will ask the Councillors to

gather them up to make one big display ready to send to the local
food bank. Your help is gratefully appreciated. 


























Earlier this term, we introduced an exciting new project named
‘Culture of the Heart’. 



Why is CULTURE so important and why CULTURE of the HEART?

Culture is our shared behaviours and interactions, our collective ideas
and understanding – all of which are learned through being with

others. Essentially, we shaped and defined by the culture around us.
Culture is often learnt and/or expected behaviours of a collective

social group.
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Our school carries its own culture. Within this, every classroom will
carry its own subtlety different culture affected by the teacher that is
leading that class. The children within our classes will carry with them

their family culture. And so on…
We are all responsible for our own behaviours and therefore the
culture we create. Being intentional with our classroom or school

culture and defining a clear, purposeful and value-driven ethos, is a
key foundation in building healthy, respectful and safe communities.
Our behaviours are influenced by our thoughts, our beliefs and our
emotions. Each one of these has the potential to be unstable and

influenced by our many daily challenges.
Our values are the things we believe are the most important in the

way we conduct our life. As a school, some of these important
behaviours have been thought about and set out in shared policies

and expectations (e.g our behaviour policy). These policies and
expectations are often connected to our personal values – the types

of behaviour that we value above all else. For example, honesty,
kindness, responsibility, reliability…
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explore and connect with their own values,
understand the type of culture they want to create and

actively be a part of it. 

The Culture of the Heart has been created to gently empower staff
and children to:

Next week, children and staff will be involved in choosing our school
values which we will then share with you and display around the

school and on our newsletter.



Message from Devon and Cornwall Police:
Polite warning…. Please be aware that schools are now being patrolled
by Parking Enforcement Officers who will issue fixed penalty notices

should you park illegally.
Please take care.

If your child is marked late on a regular basis, you may be subject to
a penalty fine from the Local Authority (Cornwall Council).  If we can

help in any way, please do call for advice and support.



The PTA held their first meeting of the year earlier this week. I have
posted the minutes on Class Dojo and Facebook. We are in the

process of setting up either an email address and/or Facebook page
so that those of you that would like to help out but can’t attend

meetings, can express an interest and support from afar. The next
meeting will be on Monday 7th November at 2:30pm (you can attend

either in person or we will send out a zoom link closer to the date if
you would like to join virtually).



Best wishes, Mrs May
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C r o f t y  F o o t b a l l  L e a g u e  



T r e l o w e t h  c e l e b r a t e d  a  w i n n i n g  s t a r t  t o  t h e  n e w  C r o f t y
F o o t b a l l  L e a g u e ,  w i n n i n g  7 - 1  a g a i n s t  a  r e a l l y  g o o d

R o s e m e l l i n  t e a m  a t  T r e l o w e t h .  G o a l s  c o m i n g  f r o m  L u c a  2 ,
J a x o n  2 ,  C a l e b ,  A i d e n ,  &  F i l i p .  

W e l l  d o n e  b o y s !

Bella & Betsy 
Their dedication and hard work in all areas of dance is

incredible. Keep up the great work girls. We’re all so proud of
you! 
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Jeans for Genes



Thank you for your generation donations. We
raised an incredible £345 for Jeans for Genes

Day.
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PTA Christmas Cards



Please ensure your orders for the PTA Christmas
cards are in by Friday 14th October.
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Rainbows and Sunbeams
We have been busy subitising in
reception this week. They were

able to look at a group of
objects and realise how many
there were without counting.

This is a really important step
for young children.

O u r  M a t h s  W h i z z
S u p e r s t a r  c l a s s e s  t h i s

w e e k :



Year 1 are learning about
plants in science. This
week, we have had a
great time dissecting
plants to investigate

their roots.

Year 2
In English, we've been reading the

story 'The Bear Under The Stairs'. It's
about a boy named William who is
frightened of a bear living under his

stairs. We wrote letters pretending to
be William asking for advice on what

to do.

Year 3
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Year 1

This week, we have been
innovating the story, Leon and the
Place Between. The children have

used a planning grid to guide them
with each part of their own story.

They all had so many imaginative
and creative ideas! Great work,

year 3!



In Geography, Year 4
have been using maps to

look at our local area.
They were able to

identify a number of
different locations

including our school.

Year 4

Year 6
Year 6 have been exploring their creative
side this week in our writing lessons. We
gathered lots of exciting and inspiring

vocabulary to create similes and
rhetorical questions. We then used these
to write our very own poems, celebrating

roots and identity.
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Year 5

T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

To help with our learning about
life-cycles, we have observed

chicks hatching from eggs. The
children have been so excited

and have loved having the
opportunity to look after them.
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